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Dear , 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 15 March to the Department for Science, Innovation and 

Technology. This response is from an official in accordance with procedures for handling 

correspondence during the pre-election period and I sincerely apologise for the delay in you 

receiving a response. 

The Data Protection and Digital Information Bill did not complete parliamentary passage ahead 

of prorogation, and therefore did not receive Royal Assent. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

   
 




